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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Charity Walk – 21st July 2022 
 
As Covid restrictions are eased and schools return to normal, we are delighted to be able to re-
introduce the Annual Charity Walk which has been a Stonehenege School fixture for over 50 years.  
There will be no formal charge this year but we encourage donations to the Ukranian Appeal.  This 
can be done on your child’s ParentPay which is also where you should log on to give consent to 
walk. 
 
Arrangements for the day 
  
School transport will run as usual; students must wear school PE kit to enable us to identify them 
quickly.  They may wear plain black leggings or tracksuit bottoms and bring a hoody and a 
waterproof coat.  In the event of adverse weather the event will be postponed – we will keep you 
updated by Schoolcomms. 
 
The walk is approximately 7 miles. The day allows students to spend time with their peers and 
teachers, talk to one another and enjoy the natural environment we are lucky to have in Wiltshire.  
The benefits of exercise and fresh air on physical and mental health are well known.  Students 
must bring adequate and suitable food and drink.  Students entitled to Free School Meals will be 
provided with a packed lunch and a drink.  Fresh drinking water will be available at the break and 
lunch stops. 
 
Students are able to return home as soon as they have registered upon arrival at the school.  ALL 
STUDENTS MUST REGISTER IN SCHOOL UPON COMPLETION OF THE WALK.  Studfents 
who return home by bus or taxi can be accommodated in school until 2.50 pm. 
 
The walk is a whole day activity and involves all staff.  There is therefore no provision available in 
school that day. 
 
With many thanks for your support in re-introducing this event, which we hope will be a healthy 
and happy end to our school year. 
 
Yours faithfully 

   
C A Dean    N D Roper 
Co-Headteacher    Co-Headteacher 
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